
De: Faianças Ideal - Luis Filipe [luisfilipe@faiancasideal.com.pt]
Enviado: terça-feira, 28 de Outubro de 2008 12:18 
Para: 'Charlotte.Baird@ec.europa.eu' 
Cc: 'Klaus.Koegler@ec.europa.eu'; 'isabel.andrade@apambiente.pt' 
Assunto: FW: Directiva RoHS - Ped 
 
Importância: Alta 
  
  
             

  
  

"To the Technical Adaptation Committee.” 
  

  
Faianças Ideal Vale de Ourém Lda.,  a portuguese company in the ceramic business, submits to 
TAC´s consideration, the request for additional exemptions under Article 5 of Directive 2002/95/EC. 
For this purpose, we are sending you in the attachements to this e-mail, documentation to sustain our 
point of view regarding our request for further exemptions. We completed, according to our means 
and knowledge, the Checklist for requests for additional exemptions, and hope to enlighten 
TAC about this very important issue. 
We are available to clarify any further doubts that could emerge. 
  

  
  
Best Regards, 
  

  
Carlos Mendes 
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